
From: Timothy McCarthy [mailto:newerair@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, 12 December 2018 1:58 PM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Subject: MIERG Outcome of MIERG extension for consideration of [2018] FWCFB 7350 

 

Medical Imaging Employment Relations Group (MIERG) 

PO Box 33 Paddington NSW 2021 

  

Vice President Catanzariti AM 

Fair Work Commission 

80 William Street East Sydney NSW 2011 

Attention Alyce Lia Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM  

By email: chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 

  

Dear Vice President 

Re. AM2016/31 Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 & Nurses Award 2010 – 
draft determinations 

This is to thank you for granting the application sought by Medical Imaging Employment Relations 
Group (MIERG) on 7 December 2018 for an extension of time until 4:00pm today to consult to 
consider if we needed to make written submissions in relation to the proposed wording set out at 
[62], [77],  [160] and [185] as directed in Conclusion [187] of Fair Work Commission Decision [2018] 
FWC FB 7350 – 4 yearly review of modern awards – Health Professionals and Support Services Award 
2010 (AM2016/31) Full Bench Decision of 3 December 2018. 

After considering the clauses MIERG sees no need for it to seek changes to be made to the proposed 
wording in [62], [77],  [160] and [185] of the  Decision. 

May we ask that if the matter does not proceed to conference or hearing by the Full Bench and is 
concluded on the papers will the resulting reviewed award title and commencement be, '1.1 This 
award is the Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2019. 1.2 This award commences on 1 
January 2019.' 

Yours faithfully 

  

Tim McCarthy  

Co-Facilitator MIERG 

0435 013 733 
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